May 19,2016

10th Floor, West Tower, City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Mayor Tory,

RE: Support of Toronto Hosting Expo 2025

We are writing on behalf of the Sorbara Group of Companies in support of the City of Toronto mobilizing and aligning various collaborative efforts, resources, and creative ideas in pursuit of Expo 2025.

As land owners, developers, and community builders, we recognize and foresee the many positive cultural and economic impacts of hosting a world Expo in our City and believe the outcome will serve to galvanize local, provincial and national spirits, further enhance Toronto as a destination on the global stage, and provide a focused opportunity to showcase our leadership in the areas of technology, creativity, sustainability and City Building.

Further, we believe hosting Expo provides an opportunity to leave a positive and enduring physical imprint on the City; creating a unique opportunity to undertake and implement urban infrastructure projects related to improvements in roads, transit, sewers, parkland, flood protection, all the while expanding the beauty, accessibility and recreational use of Toronto's waterfront and accelerating planning infrastructure development in the Port Lands.

We recognize there is significant effort, will, and political alignment required to host and undertake such an event. We also believe this is a unique opportunity to enhance our City and support moving forward in pursuit.

Sincerely yours,

Sorbara Development Group

Greg Tanzola, Vice President of Operations

Andrew Sorbara, Director of Special Projects